
   

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 
  
This letter is to inform you of the discontinuation of the DIGI-KAST warp let-off control.  
 
25 years after the development of the DIGI-KAST family of devices, stocks of spare parts are now running out and 
some of them can no longer be reproduced. Some electronic components are no longer available. There are still a 
few controllers and motors of the device family in stock. We can still repair the discontinued product for you, 
depending on the technical feasibility and availability of spare parts. 
 
Successor product: LCM warp let-off controller 
 
For the discontinued product we offer our LCM control as a successor product. With the LCM control, one or 
two warp beams can be controlled. The control is based on a servo drive. 
 
The use of new technologies and components are the central building blocks for this successful investment in the 
future. A capacitive full-colour touch screen is used as the operating and display device. This enables easy 
interaction with the control system as well as improved visualisation of the process data. 
 
The LCM control is a Swiss product that was developed in a cooperative partnership. Extensive software ensures 
that the control can be adapted to the most diverse customer requirements. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and trust for further cooperation in the future. 
 
 
 

Discontinuation: DIGI-KAST 

Best regards 
 
Andreas Wirz 
Sales Manager 

Eschenbach, Nov. 4, 2021 


